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Ludlow Cemetery Commission 

Annual Report 2020 
 

The following is a report from the Cemetery Commission to give an overview of the past years’ 

accomplishments for the period covering July 1, 2019 to June 30, 2020 at the Pleasant View 

Cemetery, Smithville Cemetery and South Hill Cemetery. 

 

Our Cemetery Sexton, Doug Sheehan continues to work closely with families and funeral homes 

to coordinate burials and interments.  Burial Highlights from FY 2020 include the following:  

− Cremation Burials – 7  

− Full Burials – 7 

− Disinterment – 1  

− Reinternment – 1 

− Cemetery Lots Sold – 5 

− 9 New foundations were constructed 

− 1 Prepayment for the installation of a Military Marker 

− For the summer of 2021, 14 cremations have already been scheduled and 4 are pre-paid 

 

Cemetery Highlights in FY 2020: 

Our cemetery staff did a great job throughout the spring, summer and fall months to manage the 

mowing and trimming and general maintenance of the grounds of our cemeteries projects that 

took place are as follows: 

− Work on the sluiceway/spillway was completed to repair the damage and re-construct the 

spillway to prevent future erosion  

− Purchased a new John Deere small tractor/mower 

− Purchased a new 9-inch digging bucket for the loader 

− Work was completed on 39 monuments to stabilize them 

− Wooden fence was painted  

− Repaired the concrete foundation on the lower building 

− Cemetery Rules & Regulations were amended 

− Many of the grave sites were raised and leveled  

− Foundation repairs are ongoing 

 

The Cemetery Commissioners would like to thank the Cemetery staff, Municipal staff, Select 

Board, Highway staff, members of the Buildings & Grounds department and Town Clerk staff 

for their help.  A special thank you to our Municipal Manager, Scott Murphy for his guidance.  

We thank the Ludlow community for your continued support as we work to preserve our 

cemeteries for future needs.  Your comments and feedback are always welcome.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ludlow Cemetery Commission 

Brett Sanderson, Chairman    Herb VanGuilder 

Robert Brandt, Vice Chair   Louis Gabranski 

Bruce Schmidt , Clerk     
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